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NEWSLETTER:

ΑΠΛΟ ΚΕΙΜΕΝΟ NEWSLETTER

This is the first announcement concerning the 2nd International School and Workshop of the Inside Pores NoE that will be organized 

Workshop Objectives are:

to discuss the state of

the art on in situ 

characterization and 

monitoring of

nanoporous materials, 

during their 

preparation and use as 

sorbents, catalysts and

membrane, and in 

novel processes 

including energy

conversion, storage or 

sensing applications. 

Methodologies for the

synthesis of 

nanoporous solids will 

be also discussed.

to spread the scientific

knowledge from the EC 

Network of Excellence

INSIDE POReS  and to

provide training at 

doctoral and 

postdoctoral levels in

processes involving 

nanoporous materials, 

their preparation, and

in situ and/or ex situ 

characterization.

to provide the change 

for interaction to 

scientists and 

technicians working in 

the field of porous 

materials.

 

FIRST ANNOUNCEMENT

Date: 30 October 2006 

Dear Network Partners

After the success of the 1st International School and Workshop in 

Montpellier, the 2nd International School and Workshop of the

Network of Excellence Inside Pores will be organized by the

Center of Research and Technology-Hellas (CERTH) in

Thessaloniki, from the 24th to the 28th of February 2007.

The workshop site operates under the address 

http://www.insidepores-workshop.gr and is being continuously

broadened or updated. You may already refer to the website for

any available useful information concerning deadlines etc.

Registration and extended abstract submission will take place

electronically through the conference website. You will be

separately notified by E-mail as soon as the appropriate tools

become active.

For any additional information or questions that might eventually

arise please do not hesitate to mail or phone directly the

organization committee 

(E-mail: insidepores@cperi.certh.gr,

tel.: x-30.2310.498257 or X-30.2310.498114)

We are looking forward to meet you all in Thessaloniki for a 

fruitful and  exciting school and workshop.

 

With kind regards

On behalf of the organizing committee

V. Zaspalis, L. Nalbandian 


